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STATEMENT FROM THE ILLINOIS TOLLWAY 
 

An Illinois Tollway roadway maintenance worker was fatally struck by a vehicle Monday afternoon while 
performing his duties on the Tri-State Tollway (I-294) near 127

th
 Street in Alsip. 

  
The Tollway is not releasing any personal information at this time pending notification of his family members. 
  
The accident is under investigation by Illinois State Police. 
  
The Illinois Tollway extends its deepest sympathy to his family and friends. 
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